Freedom of Information Act 2000 – mutual exchange policy
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1) A copy of the Council's current mutual exchange policy;
2) Please confirm that the council has an up-to-date/currently used mutual exchange policy;
3) If the council does not have an up-to-date mutual exchange policy, then please confirm what criteria are mutual exchange applications assessed under? 
4) following from above, what policy/policies are mutual exchange applications assessed against? and could I please have a copy of the relevant policy/policies.

Answer:  

Please find attached our Mutual Exchange Policy and the advice sheet
This is from 2013 and is in use now and it has not been reviewed as yet. 
It is important to note however, that Mutual Exchanges are governed by law under the 1985 Housing Act and are not amendable, so a review will not affect the regulations.
The advice sheet goes into more detail of what reasons may prevent an exchange from being approved.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

